
BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PITAMPURA, DELHI – 110034 

Circular 
Dear Parents,                                                     February 23, 2018 

It gives us immense pleasure to announce that the school is planning to send a group of  7 students and 
2 teachers for an exchange programme to Dapto High School, Dapto, Australia from 16th May to 
28th May, 2018 under the Prestigious India Australia BRIDGE Programme wherein the participating 
team gets an opportunity to know and appreciate different people, places, cultures and traditions all 
across the globe as they host and visit the corresponding team from the partner country. The students 
will be attending the Dapto High School and this exposure will add a different dimension to the child’s 
confidence and global competency.   

These student exchange programmes offer broad based benefits and outcomes for students keen to 
embark on international adventures. International learning and knowledge propels students towards 
acceptance and understanding of an array of different cultural and community perspectives. The students 
who become part of such exchange programmes have an enhanced self-confidence and self-esteem. This 
is often the most noticeable change in students after they return from such programmes. The students 
also get a tremendous sense of accomplishment upon completion of the programme and develop 
independent opinions besides integration into another family as well as development of life-long 
friendships, fostering an appreciation of home and family.    
 
The students participating in this exchange will get the rare opportunity to attend regular school along 
with their partner besides getting a chance to visit Sydney and various places during their stay. The 
students are also expected to host their partner from Dapto High School, Dapto, Australia during their 
visit early next year.  
 
The approximate cost of the trip shall be around INR 1,70,000/- 
 
If interested, kindly fill the consent slip as given below and send it along with the cheque of Rs. 
1,70,000/- in favour of Bal Bharati Public School, Pitampura latest by Monday, 5th March, 2018. The 
cheque along with the Consent Slip and a photocopy of the passport may be handed over to Ms. Kajal 
Sachdeva (9999837984)/ Ms. Tanu Jain (8588096530) 
 
Please Note:  Since only 7 students may be part of this exchange programme, the same will be done 
strictly on First Come, First Serve basis. 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
 

 
(Ms. Meenu Goswami) 
Principal                       BS_CIR @17 

---------------------   ---------------------   ---------------------  ---------------------- 

 

Consent Form 

Name:____________________________________ Class: _________    Admn. No. ______________________ 

Father: ________________ Mobile :____________ Mother: _________________ Mobile: ________________ 

Cheque No. ______________________   Bank:___________________________________________________ 

Have Valid passport: Yes/ No .  (If not, please apply in ‘Tatkal Category’.) 

 

Signature of parent 

 


